
Question: CQ20.01 
 
Cabinet – 2 November 2021 
 
Re: Agenda item 20 - Bedminster Green Framework Area 
 
Question submitted by: Councillor Lisa Stone 
 
1) In order to secure vacant possession for Plot 5, the sustainable wooden 
building the Green House will not be able to remain in situ. This is a unique building, 
which is both sustainable and can be moved. There are currently no clear proposals 
for its future within the Cabinet Report.  
 
QUESTION: Can this valuable building be preserved by moving it to Victoria Park, 
potentially in order to provide some or all of the services currently outlined as being 
part of a new building? 
 
 


